
 
  

  

                 Please Join Us for Hats ON for Progeria Day! 
   

On​ Friday June 9​th​ ​we are inviting all ​HBW students and staff​ to wear their 

FAVORITE HAT​ to school in support of ​OUR​ ​Progeria Fundraising Campaign​. 
  
  

       Suggested donations are $3.00 but all donations will be  accepted. 
                            Donations will be collected in homerooms  beginning on:  

                                 ​Monday, June 5th​  ​ through   Friday, June 9th​. 

                                                ​Make checks payable to:  ​PRF  

All donations will go directly to the ​Progeria Research Foundation​. Please send your             

donation to school by ​June 9​th​ ​in an envelope with the student’s name marked 

                                                      ​ "Hats ON for Progeria"   

 

*The homeroom that collects the most money will win a bagel lunch the following week.  

     ​Your help is greatly appreciated!! 
  
                     ​  Thank you !  

               The “Dream Team “  

     Mrs. Marsano & Mrs. Halbert  

 
  

  


